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Tuesday, 16 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I thought it would be a nice idea to do something different with the children whilst they are in school and 

give them a new experience. I will be taking each ‘bubble’ out in to the wooded area within the school 

grounds. I will show them how to make a small fire to boil water and make a hot chocolate for them. The 

children will be social distancing at all times. I will be the one lighting the fire but I will get the children to 

help me build it using sticks. Each child will have a hot chocolate and a biscuit at the end of the session. If 

your child has any allergies please let me know. Likewise, if you have any questions please feel free to get in 

touch. 

The sessions will only be taking place on a Tuesday. Therefore, I will send a text message the day before to 

let you know that your child will be taking part in the forest school session the following day. I would 

appreciate it if you could send your child in trousers and a long sleeve top that day. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Claire Holmes 
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